
 May  2015!
Buttercups 

Dear parents, 
At the end of each school day we all look forward to 
the Show and Tell time in our class. I really like this 
part of the day and children just can’t wait when the 
two clock hands meet up at 12. 
First of all, bringing a toy to school makes the younger 
children to feel secure and comfortable when they are 
still having the difficulties to say good bye in the 
morning. But most importantly each child’s social, 
emotional and language skills will grow and develop 
from this activity as the children learn to use 
descriptive language, practice listening skills and 
share their special items with others. 
Show and tell time gives a child a chance to be the 
center of attention for a bit as he explains the 
significance of the item he brought and while other 
children show interest and ask questions about that 
loved object. This positive social interaction can really 
boost a child’s self-esteem and make him feel good 
about himself.It helps foster public speaking skills and 
helps children feel comfortable with talking in front 
of a group of peers as well as become a listeners and 
each child learns to be patient, take turns, use kind 
words.Show and tell can open up doors to making new 
friends. Some of the children may have a similar toy, 
which provides a connection and opportunity to talk 
about a similar interest.Sharing prized possessions 
with classmates makes for a fun and comfortable 
learning arena for everyone involved.  

Our classroom was very busy this month and I hope 
you will enjoy the pictures. 
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Lubi, Delia and P’Fah!!
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